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I support replacing this bridge, but oppose HB 2098 -2 and -4. I support the -3 

Amendment simply because it delivers accountability, which has been sorely needed 

with infrastructure projects of late, and builds towards our certain future, rather than 

attempting to prolong an outdated, auto-centric transportation network that will kill our 

planet if allowed to grow any further. We have greater needs elsewhere than added 

lanes to an interstate bridge. Fund those instead. 


